
Dear Residents,  

Work will begin on February 19th to begin painting all buildings and carports 

community wide. The painting may take up to 6 months to complete. The following 

map shows where the painters will be starting and how they will be moving through 

the community.   

Please refer to the instruction sheet sent by Emerald Community Management and 

which is also available in the social room and building lobbies in order to prepare for 

this project.   

For the success of the project, it is vital that all residents comply with 

the instructions.   
 


